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Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands

Wellington, 1 December 2010

Your Excellency,

[ have the honour to convey to you the following message from Her Majesty Queen Beatrix of
the Netherlands:

Quote

His Excellency
The Governor-General of New Zealand
Wellington

Deeply shocked by the news of the tragic accident at the Pike River coal mine, I wish to
convey to Your Excellency my heartfelt sympathy and condolences. My thoughts are with the
victims’ families.

Beatrix R.

Unquote

Guillaume Teerling
Chargé d’ Affaires a.i.

His Excellency The Right Honourable Sir Anand Satyanand
Governor-General of New Zealand



